

Www.punnettstown.org



Welcome to our late spring newsletter. After a very wet winter, spring has finally sprung and we have had a glorious May Day Bank Holiday. The Hall is very busy with 7 weddings booked up until the end of September as well as various parties and activities in between. We now have a Yoga session on Tuesdays 6:30—7:30 pm with Annie \$\alpha\$866936 and Bodyfit Revolution on Thursdays 7—8 pm with Kirsty \$\alpha\$07368 26829.

Our February **Tea Party** was very popular with over 50 people enjoying an afternoon of good food, good company and good music which raised £250. Thank you to Janice, Sue and Barbara for organizing it and all the helpers and donors.

Even though we had heavy snow the day before, the **Jumble Sale** went ahead and with lots of punters we raised over £400.

**The Quiz** in March was also well attended with 12 teams competing, and John Looker as the Quiz Master. It was a really good evening and made £300.



**Punnetts Town Football Club** have just won a Trophy for East Sussex Division Three and also the Eastbourne Area Junior Cup Final. **Well done to them!** 

The **car park** has now been repaired by the Parish Council who own it. It is a public car park for anyone to use but please use it carefully and considerately by leaving exits clear for Emergency Vehicles to the Doctors' Surgery and access to the Village Hall.

We have had trouble with **blocked drains** over the winter which has now been sorted. However, please be sensible about what you put down the toilets or sinks if you are a Hall user as it costs precious money to have them unblocked.

**Punnetts Town Community Primary School** have also asked to be included within the community and would welcome anyone to any of their events. To find out more about what they do please phone **2830361** or look on their website.

## Special points of interest:

- ♦ Summer Afternoon Tea
- ♦ Harvest Supper
- AutumnJumble Sale
- Bonfire and Fireworks
- ♦ Open Gardens



We are having a **Summer Afternoon Tea** on **Sunday 10<sup>th</sup> June** at **3 for 3:30 pm** with sandwiches, savouries, scones and cake for £5 per head. If you missed the February tea, do come to this one and have a feast with entertainment included.

Numbers and money by **Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> June** to **Sue \$231660**, **Janice \$231645** or **Barbara \$230450**.





The Harvest Supper will be on Saturday 29<sup>th</sup> September

Look out for posters nearer the time.



The autumn **Jumble Sale** will be on **Saturday** 6<sup>th</sup> **October** at **2 pm.** Jumble can be brought to the coffee morning the day before or to the Hall on the morning of the Sale.



Our annual **Bonfire and Fireworks Display** will be on **Saturday 27th October.** This is a fun, safe evening for all the family. More details to follow.



Next summer we are going to have **Open Gardens** so start thinking about it and start planning now. It doesn't matter how big, small, formal, wilderness, cottage or contemporary it is. We would love to have you join in and it's great fun.



## Coffee Mornings

## Contacts



Coffee mornings are held every Friday (except Christmas Day) from 10:30—12:30 where you may expect coffee, cakes, books as well as interesting people to talk to.

Donations of books and puzzles are much appreciated.

Contact numbers for any help, suggestions, information, queries etc.

Richard /Maggie ☎830645

Craig/Sue **☎**831661

Thank you for taking the time to read this Newsletter.



